
 

Notice of Potential Quorum 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there may be a potential Quorum 

of the Luna Community College Board of Trustees at the Legislative 

Breakfast, taking place at Hotel Santa Fe in Santa Fe, New Mexico on 

Wednesday, February 1, 2023 @ 7:00am. No policy will be formulated 

by members of the Board; nor will there be any discussion for the 

purpose of taking any action within the authority of the Board. The 

members of the Board will take no official vote or other action.  

 

 

Done this 26thst day of January, 2023. 

 

 


